
  

                                                                                                                                  Thursday, 02 February 2023  

   

    

Dear Parent / Carer,  

Assalaamu alaikum - Peace be with you,  

 

Second-hand Uniform Provision   

  

I am writing to inform you about our free second-hand/ ‘pre-loved’ uniform scheme. We know that 
uniform can be an expensive requirement for our families, and we want to help our school 
community by making good-quality second-hand uniform easily available to everyone.   
  
  

The second-hand uniform giveaway will take place on Tuesday 7th February between 3:30pm-4:30pm. This 

will be on a first come first serve basis.    

  

With the continued rise in household costs, we hope this initiative can make a small difference by helping 

some of our families to access free uniform.  

 

Yours sincerely,   

  

 

 

 

Sajid Khaliq  

Principal   

 

 

  

  



  


